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WHITE COAT LAUNDERING 

As a service to House Staff, House Staff can drop off their white coats for laundering in the 

South Lobby of Light Hall.  A drop box is available toward the VA end of the lobby for white 

coats only: complete a ticket and place your coats and ticket in a bag (tickets and bags are in 

the small cabinet at the top of the drop bin). Pick up is in the GME Office in 303 Light Hall 

between 8am and 4:00pm. There is no charge to House Staff for white coat laundering. 

 


